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June 18, 2021 

Mr. Eric Brown 
Washoe County Manager 
Washoe County Senior Services 
1001 East 9th Street, Building A 
Reno, Nevada  89512 

Re: Agreement for the Provision of Paratransit Services for Senior Citizens and People with 
Disabilities Washoe County Senior Services Gerlach and Incline Village Transportation 
Programs 

Dear Mr. Brown: 

The Regional Transportation Commission of Washoe County (RTC) hereby wishes to extend the term 
of the Agreement for the Provision of Paratransit Services for Senior Citizens and People with 
Disabilities – Washoe County Senior Services Gerlach and Incline Village Transportation Programs 
between RTC and Washoe County by and through its duty constituted by the Board of County 
Commissioners, dated October 13, 2009. The effective term of the extension shall be from July 1, 2021 
through June 30, 2022, with the funding provided in the amount as follows: 

• Gerlach Senior Transportation: Maximum $12,000.00
• Incline Village Senior Transportation: maximum $17,000.00

If you agree to the aforementioned extension and its terms and conditions, please sign this letter and 
return it via email to Tamim Yousefzai at tyousefzai@rtcwashoe.com.  

Except as amended herein all other terms and conditions of the Agreement shall remain in full force and 
effect.  

We look forward to continue working with you. If you have any questions, please contact Tamim 
Yousefzai at (775) 335-1868 or by email at tyousefzai@rtcwashoe.com.  

Sincerely, 

Amy Cummings, AICP 
Deputy Executive Director Washoe County Senior Services 

Eric Brown, County Manager 
Date: _________________________ 
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